

January 30, 2023

Dear Providence Academy Families,

We are halfway through this exciting school year. With our 920 students and more than 100 faculty and staff members, we are privileged daily to learn, pray, create, perform, and play together. As we continue to chart successes in academics, athletics, and arts, we are moved by the high levels of interest in Providence. That interest is a catalyst for emerging plans for improvements, as we approach our original vision of a Pre-K through 12 Catholic independent school of just over 1,000 students. We are grateful to you, and to our alumni and their families, for faith, confidence, and trust. Together, with trust in God, we are working to achieve something distinctive and very special.

Preparations for next year are fully underway. As a step toward this, the Board of Directors met today and set tuitions for 2023-2024. Mindful of many considerations, the Board kept tuition adjustments below the seasonally adjusted Consumer Price Index for the last 12 months. Tuitions are as follows:

Pre-Kindergarten	\$13,295
Kindergarten	\$13,295
Grades 1-3	\$15,875
Grades 4-5	\$17,125
Grades 6-8	\$17,725
Grades 9-12	\$20,150

We so appreciate having your family as part of the Providence Academy family, and look forward to continuing and growing that relationship next year.

Blessings to you all,

Robert Cummins

Chairman of the Board

Todd R. Flanders Headmaster